Subject: Planning Application 2023/0113/P

To whom it may concern:

Diana Millers flower/plant shop has been such a welcome addition to our streetscape in Princess Rd.
It serves our neighbourhood as many residents do not have the time to travel to the supermarkets, and certainly
wouldn’t find the selection of flowers and plants that are stocked at this venue, there.

The overall square meterage of the property is small. We also have enough residences in the immediate area, and
our doctors/ dentists and other health practitioners have waiting lists and are completely oversubscribed.

You just have to look at Parkway and surrounding areas to see the complete death of Independent Traders —we
cannot lose this bright colourful amenity in our local area
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